From:
Sent: 17 July 2020 17:46

To: Martin Dockre!l |

Subject: Concerns Regarding Tobacco Products Sold by Japan Tobacco International
Dear Mr Dockrell

| am writing further to our letter dated 18 June 2020 to attach our letter which shares further
independent analysis of Japan Tobacco International’s new tobacco products sold in the United
Kingdom.

In addition, as we discussed in our telephone call on 19 June 2020, you expressed an interest in a
letter we had sent to Trading Standards regarding some tobacco accessories sold by Imperial
Tobacco. A copy of that letter is also attached for your reference.

Regards
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